
 

DATE:  August 9, 2016 

  

TO:  Butch Shumate, Facilities Division Manager 

 

FROM:  Kirim McGee, M/WBE Specialist   

 

DEPARTMENT:  Facilities Engineering 

 

SUBJECT:  Greensboro Police Department Headquarters 5
th

 and Partial 3
rd

 Floor   

                               Renovation 

                                  

The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by Bar Construction Company, Inc. 

to determine compliance with the City of Greensboro’s M/WBE Program Plan. The contract 

goals established for the project were MBE 7% and WBE 8%.  Documentation submitted with 

the bid indicates Bar Construction Company, Inc. met both the MBE and WBE Goals.  

 

Bar Construction Company, Inc. has agreed to meet its M/WBE commitment utilizing the 

following certified firms:  

 

MBE Cinda Corporation Forsyth Storefront $137,698.00 11.2% 

WBE 
Professional Commercial 

Floor Covering 
Guilford 

Flooring/Ceramic 

Tile 

 

$110,800.00 

 

9.0% 

 

WBE AOA Signs Yadkin Signage $4,598.00 .4% 

 

Please be reminded that during the performance of the contract, if there is a change to the scope 

of work either through change orders or additions or if a subcontractor is replaced; the contractor 

must contact the M/WBE Office prior to making any such changes or substitutions.    

  

Please give me a call if you have any questions. 

 

Kirim McGee 

 

cc Gwen Carter 

 
 
 


